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Proposal for position of ROAR (Rotarian of Amateur Radio) secretary  

 

I would like to propose Diane Main VK4DI for the vacant position of secretary of ROAR. 

 

I first met Diane (via the air waves) some 10 years ago. During this period, I have observed that she is 
a highly active member of the community in different areas including ROAR. These include JOTA, a 
contest manager, trainer, secretary for the local Chamber of commerce, secretary and bulletin editor 
for the Rotary Club of Gatton and Lockyer to mention a few. She also with Bill (VK4ZD) is involved with 
the production of the ROAR ‘communicator’. 

Rotary recognised her contribution to the organisation, and she was awarded the “Paul Harris 
Fellowship.” 

Diane has been involved in amateur radio since 1978 starting out in VK6 land with VK6NGQ before 
moving to VK4 land. While living in VK6 she was active in a variety of roles including the secretary of 
the Goldfields Amateur Radio Group. 

 

Over the years Diane has written a scope document and flow chart which would indicate she has an 
eye for detail, something a secretary needs. Having dealt with her over the years I know she has an 
orderly mind and is never slow to bring things to the attention of ROAR members. Emails sent to her 
are promptly responded to and via the weekly net and emails I am kept up to date as to what is 
occurring within ROAR. Within the group as a member, she collaborates well with the current 
president, and I am sure this would continue assuming she is elected as secretary. Her experience 
gained while working on previous committees will be an asset to ROAR. 

 

 

 

Dr Nicholas Wilkinson PhD    G4HCK. 
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